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						March Newsletter 2019

Thank you to everyone who attended March’s Booster Club meeting. It was so great to see so many parents/guardians at the meeting.  Hope you found it informative, valuable and fun!  To those of you who were unable to attend, here is a recap:

Choir Director Update:
There are so many events happening it’s going to be a busy March.  There is the LA Trip coming up on Mar 13th, Pre-UIL on Mar 19th and the school is hosting the Middle School UIL contest on Mar 7th.  The Pre-UIL contest starts at 2.30pm.  The schedule will be sent out in advance.  If you can, please come and support your choir.  
Congratulations to the Tribe Choir for being Grand Champions of the Lone Star Invitational!

Sound System Update:  
Excellent news on the Sound System. Research is concluded and a sound system has been selected which will be funded by the KHS Booster Club.  Thank you to all who have supported the various fundraising events that have allowed the sound system to be funded.


Treasurer's Report:
Opening Cash Balance as of Feb 1st, $67,584.14.  Income in Feb was Romance Concert $1900, Tribe Fee $300 and Amazon Smiles $12.  Expenses for Feb were Tribe $1476, Romance $100, Voice Lesson Scholarships $228 and Other $212. 
Scholarship reserve is $4,750 leaving a cash balance of $63,019.

Senior Scholarships:
Many thanks to Doug Brittain for chairing the senior scholarship committee.  Members of the Committee are Doug Brittain, Ashley Ball, Duwana Johnson, Mary Boydston and Mrs. King.  Forms will go out before Spring Break and need to be returned within the month.  

Upcoming Events/Fundraisers:
· LA Trip meeting (Mar 13th-16th)
· Cane’s fundraising (Mar 21st, 4 to 9pm)
· Choir Banquet (May 4th)
· Spring Show (May 18th)

Chili’s fundraiser raised $240, Palio’s raised $120.
Next Booster Club Meeting is Tuesday, April. 2nd at 6:30pm in the Choir Room


Volunteer Opportunities:
Huge thank you to all who supported the Romance Concert!   The volunteer hours for Romance as well as earlier events in this year have been compiled.  If you have any questions, please reach out to helennestor.geary@gmail.com. 

The next volunteer opportunities will come from the Choir Banquet (volunteer hours will be added based on sign up genius so sign up early!).  Many thanks to Xela Andrews and Alecia Bailey for co-chairing the event.

If you haven't already, join our Facebook Group
Also visit our website khschoir.org for news and updates.

Help us raise money for KHS CHOIR at Tom Thumb:

Link your Tom Thumb Reward card to our Good Neighbor Number 6979.

Here's how it works: Simply fill out the Good Neighbor program section and the top part of a Reward Card Application, indicating your organization's number 6979 and return it to the Courtesy Booth. That's it! KHS Choir is now linked to your card. From that point on, the purchase price of groceries will automatically be recorded to KHS Choir Good Neighbor account. Tom Thumb will send us a check for 1% of the total each quarter. 

If you already have a Reward card linked to an organization, you can change your designated organization at any time by completing a Reward Application form at any Courtesy Booth. Fill in the top portion and the "Good Neighbor Program" section, indicating account number 6979. You will now be linked to KHS Choir. (You can link up to three organizations per household).

Thank you for your continued support!
Amazon Smile: 

We have an account! Amazon will donate .5% of your Amazon purchase on eligible items to the Voices for Choir Booster Club. All you need to do is use this link to do your shopping


Please help spread the word about this newsletter and forward to any other choir parents you know. Thanks!
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